
 

 
 
 
 

 
REFUND OF CONTRIBUTIONS MADE TO THE NATIONAL PENSION FUND (NPF) AND 

NATIONAL SAVINGS FUND (NSF) TO FOREIGN WORKERS 

1. The Ministry of Social Security, National Solidarity and Reform Institutions wishes 

to inform all employers and foreign workers that with effect from 1
st

 July, 2016, the National 

Pensions Act and the National Savings Fund Act have been amended to provide for the 

extension of refund of National Pensions Fund contributions and National Savings Fund 

contributions  to the surviving spouse or in the absence of a surviving spouse to the other 

legal personal representatives of the deceased insured foreign worker. 

 

2. Application for the refund must be made at the nearest Social Security Office or at the 

Public Relations Office (PRO) section of the Contributions Branch, Ground Floor, 

Renganaden Seeneevassen Building, Jules Koenig St. Port Louis.  The application form can 

also be downloaded from the Ministry’s website (http://socialsecurity.govmu.org). The 

following documents should be produced: 

 

(a) Passport (original + 1 photocopy) 

(b) Evidence of Bank Account Number (original + 1 photocopy) 

(c) In case of death of the foreign worker , an affidavit together with all civil status 

documents ( original + photocopy) of heirs mentioned therein. 

 

3. The original documents will be returned after verification. 
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